
 

February 24, 2025 - MORNING ANNOUNCEMENTS……. 

 

This is a reminder that the High School Scholarship Application is due 

in Guidance Today!! If you have any questions, please see your 

counselor!  

 

Attention Sophomores, Juniors and Seniors, Mr. Bruno sent out an 

email on February 17th inviting those students who are not currently 

members of the National Honor Society and who have the 

necessary cumulative average for entrance. This is an invitation 

email with an attached National Honor Society application based 

on your cumulative weighted average. Please be certain to see if 

you were sent the email to your Lynbrook email address. If you wish 

to apply to the National Honor Society, you must download and fill 

out the attached application. It must be returned to the National 

Honor Society box on the Main Office counter by March 21st. No 

application will be accepted after that date!! 

 

The Book Club will be having a meeting Today. We are watching the 

Little Women movie! All are welcome. See Chloe Brown or Joy 

Helmy!! 

 

There will be a Girls Badminton meeting this Friday in the Small Gym 

at 3:00 p.m. All girls interested in playing Badminton this Spring must 

attend. Please see Mr. Hetrick if there are any questions!! 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 


